
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 3, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Turkey Ham and Cheese on Whole Wheat Hoagie  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn   

 Crunchy Celery Sticks  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating, please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

2. Early Act Club is helping homeless Veterans for Stand Down Day. These events are 

organized by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs.  Stand Down is typically a one- 

to three-day event providing supplies and services to homeless Veterans, such as 

food, shelter, clothing, health screenings, VA Social Security benefits and 

counseling.  Early Act is asking community members to donate clean and gently used 

men's winter coats in sizes L, XL, 2XL, 3XL,4XL . The coats are needed in the larger 

sizes as the veterans layer their clothing for warmth in the winter.  We will also 

accept Men's winter hats and gloves.  Women’s clothing is not being accepted at this 

time. We ask that coats are clean, gently used, and in good usable condition. 

Donations can be dropped off in Mrs. Rupert ‘s Room 109 until November 10th. 

 

3. Reminder to all cheerleaders, spirit wear orders are due today at practice-don’t forget 

to get your order forms in. Money can be turned in by the end of next week. See Mrs. 

Halper if you have any questions! 

 

4. Attention cheerleaders all order forms for sweatshirts have been extended to Monday 

morning. Get these forms in to Coach Halper or Coach Drenning no later than 

Monday at 8:15am. 

 

5. Attention all those interested in underwater robotics STEM club.  There is still time to 

join!  Stop by Mrs. Halper's room on Monday for the club packet.  The deadline has 

been extended to Tuesday, November 7th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


